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 Community Education has been working with the South Suburban Minister 

Alliance to start the Annual Ministers Educational Conference.  This conference 

is supported by local area minister to help work with the schools in bringing 

parents and the community together for the children of this area.  Bishop Ernest 

Owens and Ms. Bolton will be working on a date, funding and venue for this 

conference in the new year. 

 

 We have 10 families adopted by Woodland Community Church in Homewood, 

IL Each year, Harvey Public Schools, helps make the holiday season brighter 

for a few families in our district.  Ms. Bolton, along with Parent Coordinators 

from each school has a list of families that have been identified to be 

Partnership Families.  All holiday children/families donates are due on 

December 19th. 

 

 

 Chevy of Homewood will be working with District 152 in gifting 180 of our 

students with gifts this Christmas season.  We want to thank Homewood Chevy 

for their continued partnership and support of our students during the holiday. 

 

 My Joyful Heart send out 125 Holiday gift bags for the students on the Joyful 

Heart list.  Please help me thank Ms. Diane Carroll and the MJH team for 

giving to our students this Christmas.  My Joyful Heart will be one of the 

organizations honored at this year’s Foundation Gala.   

 

What’s Happening in Our Community: 

 District 152 Holiday Charity Basketball game.  December 19th at 6:00pm 

 

 

 

Happy Holiday’s 

Happy New Year To the Harvey Public Schools District 152 

Family!! 
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